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There was a short Official Board meeting held on Sunday, October 2, immediately 

following the Morning Service. Present were Bros. Cook, Davis, Gerhart, Sakash, 

Sampson, Spuler, Weinacht, Wiktorchik; Sisters Manor, Sampson, Wallen and Muir. 

(12) 

Brother Sakash stated that we had received some resumes from pastoral candidates 

and asked how the Board would feel about contacting the nearest candidate, in 

order to start the candidacy routine moving; the nearest candidate would be 

Brother David Milley from Hamburg, N. J. 

The Offical Board felt this would be a good move; Brother Sakash will contact 

Brother Milley this afternoon. 
The meeting then adjourned. 
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C. Muir, Church Clerk 

The Official Board held a meeting Tuesday night, October 4th. Present were 

Bros. Cook, Davis, Gerhart, Luff, Massucci, Sakash, Sampson, Spuler, Weinacht, 
Wiktorchik and Muir (11) 

Brother Al Luff led in prayer. 

Brother Sakash then presented the resumes of pastoral candidates Griswold, 
Moore, Collver, Milley, Anderson and Todd. (B ros. Steve Bogdan and Robert 
Harris had been contacted but had not felt to leave their churches at this time.) 

After spending considerable time going over the resumes, a vote was taken as to 
the thinking of the members of the Board for choice of first candidate, second 
choice, etc. The results were: 

David Milley First choice (Unanimous) 

Earl Moore Second choice 6 for- 4 for Dodd 

Marshall Dodd Third choice 6 for -4 for Griswold 

Larry Griswold Fourth choice 9 for -1 for Collver 
The Board felt that Brother Anderson's emphasis was perhaps too much in the musi-
cal field for the needs at Highway. 

Brother Sakash will contact Brother Milley and set up an interview. 

The Church Clerk then read a synopsis of the Board meetings from August 5th for 
approval. There was a motion to accept the minutes in this form by Bro. Luff, 
seconded by Bro. Cook and unanimously carried. 

The matter of Sister Marie O'Donnell's membership came up-Sister O'Donnell is 
still on the Inactive List; the Elders will speak to Sister O'Donnell concern-
ing leav ing the church at different periods, for quite a lengthy time in some 
instances. 

The Treasurer's Report was then presented and decision made concerning the proper 
allocation of the funds from the sale of the parsonage. 

The meetings then adjourned. 
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